
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
Minister Mokonyane to address the Executive Council of NEDLAC   

22 July 2015 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms. Nomvula Mokonyane, will on Friday, 24 July 2015 
address the Executive Council of the National Economic Development and Labour Council 
(NEDLAC).  
 
The Minister has been invited by NEDLAC to address its Executive Council on Water and 
Sanitation, particularly progress in the delivery of these services and the current threats to 
water security that confront the country.  
 
The Minister’s address will be followed by responses from Business, Labour and Community 
representatives in NEDLAC. 
 
The meeting will take place as follows; 
 
Venue:  NEDLAC, 14A Jellicoe Avenue, Rosebank; Johannesburg 
 
Date:  24 July 2015 
 
Time:  10:30 
 
Members of the Media are invited to attend.  
 

Issued by the Ministry of Water & Sanitation 
 
For media enquiries: 
Mlimandlela Ndamase, Ministerial Spokesperson 
083 480 0014 and NdamaseM@dws.gov.za 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 


